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There is no message from Mrs Marriott this week as she is unfortunately unwell but wishes you a 

lovely weekend 

What's on during the week commencing Monday 20th November 

Tuesday 21st November 

Choir - 8:15am.  

Wednesday 22nd November 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05am-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field). 

Dance Club - 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

Friday 24th November 

Unfortunately the Pilates Fundraiser which was scheduled for today has been cancelled and will take 

place in the Spring instead.  



Additional Information for Families 

Due to parents/carers continuing to park in the car park in front of pre-school at pick up and drop off 

and a further 'near miss' this week, the car park will be locked for the duration of the day.  Please do 

not park in the car park at the front of school. Should you have a disability and require parking, please 

do contact the school office and alternative parking arrangements will be made for you. 

The children's Christmas lunch will take place on Thursday 14th December and is available to book via 

your Select account.  If you have already booked a lunch for this day, could we please ask that you 

amend your child's meal choice.  

 



New mental health text line - HEAR 85258 

A new mental health free text messaging support service has launched in Cambridgeshire and 

Peterborough to help those who are struggling to cope. 

Launched by NHS Cambridgeshire & Peterborough and in partnership with the national service SHOUT1, 

the free to use text service HEAR 85258 provides real-time support to people of all ages who are 

struggling with their mental health. 

When texting the word HEAR to 85258, the person will be connected to a trained volunteer who will take 

them from a place of crisis to a place of calm. During the confidential and anonymous conversation, the 

texter will be supported and signposted to local and national mental health services. 

Texting HEAR to 85258 is free, discreet and runs 24/7. It won’t appear on any bills and requires 

no app, data, password, or registration. It is available for anybody who lives, works, or studies in 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. 

For more information about what mental health services are available in Cambridgeshire and 

Peterborough, visit www.keep-your-head.com2. 

If you feel your or somebody’s life is at risk due to their mental health, dial 111 and listen for the option 

for the mental health crisis team. 

 
1https://giveusashout.org/ 
2http://www.keep-your-head.com/ 



 


